
 
 

  Office of the Proctor 

VISVA-BHARATI 

Santiniketan 731 235 

 

NOTICE 
 

Samarth Portal Hostel Data Management 

 

This is for the notification of ALL existing valid and bona fide student-boarders residing in 

Visva-Bharati hostels, who have not yet uploaded their relevant data on the Samarth Portal 

database through the Google Form as instructed earlier this month, that they MUST do the 

same by 1700 hours (05:00 pm) on 29.08.2022 (Monday). 

Kindly treat this as URGENT. 

Looking forward to the support and cooperation from all. 

Link to upload the relevant data: https://forms.gle/6Hfn96Y9Cq2DhTUZ7  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sd/- 

 

Proctor (Officiating) 

Visva-Bharati 

 

 

Santiniketan 

26.08.2022 

https://forms.gle/6Hfn96Y9Cq2DhTUZ7

